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STATE CLEARINGHOUSE 
FINAL SUPPLEMENT to the ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT REPORT PREPARED FOR THE EAST F STREET 

CORRIDOR SPECIFIC PLAN 

The City of Oakdale Public Services Department has completed the Final Supplement to the 

Environmental Impact Report prepared for the East F Street Corridor Specific Plan Amendment ("Final 

Supplement"). The Final Supplement, Specific Plan Amendment and associated Pubic Facilities Financing 

Plan, General Plan Amendment, and Development Agreement will be considered by the Oakdale 

Planning Commission on October 2, 2019 at 6:00 PM at the Oakdale City Council Chambers {277 North 

Second Avenue, Oakdale, California 95361). The Final Supplement, Specific Plan Amendment and 

associated Public Facilities Financing Plan, General Plan Amendment, and Development Agreement will 

be considered by the City Council at a future meeting, which has not yet been determined. 

Project Title: East F Street Corridor Specific Plan Amendment 

Project Location/Address: The Proposed Project is located in Stanislaus County on the eastern 

boundary of the City of Oakdale. The Proposed Project site was annexed into the City of Oakdale in 

2007. The Proposed Project site is bounded by the Oakdale Irrigation District's (OID) "Oakdale Lateral" 

and the Belsera Subdivision to the north, and OID's West Pump Pipeline and a topographic "bluff' edge 

to the south. 

Lead Agency: City of Oakdale 

Public Services Department 

455 S. Fifth Avenue 

Oakdale, California 95361 

Address Where Copy of Final Supplement is Available: 

A copy of the Final Supplement may be reviewed or obtained at the Public Services Department at the 

following address: City of Oakdale, Public Services Department, 455 S. Fifth Avenue, Oakdale, California 

95361. The Draft and Final Supplements can also be reviewed online at: 

https://www.oakdalegov.com/public-services-c15fk 

Contact Person: Mark Niskanen, Contract Planner 

Phone(209)845-361 

mark@jbandersonplanning.com 


